
    Town of Greenville 

 

                 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Public Hearing for new Liquor License for Dockside Inn & Tavern opened at 6:00 by Bonita DuBien, 

Chair of the Selectmen.  Opened Meeting for discussion.  Rene Hersey and Paul Percoski spoke on behalf 

of the Dockside. Will be serving Lunch & Dinner.  Hope to open May 7th. 50 seats dinner, 50 seats bar, 50 

seats deck and 87 for barge.  Will have boat slips, 3 apts upstairs are ready at this time for use.  Vacasa is 

running the rentals upstairs.  Not sure at this time how many employees will be hired.   

     Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:15 with no further discussion. 

 

MINUTES FOR MEETING OF THE SELECT-BOARD 
                Wednesday February 5, 2020 at 6:30 pm in Town Hall Meeting Room 

       
 

Board members/Staff Present at meeting:  
 

      Selectman Bonnie DuBien (Chair)             x   Town Manager Mike Roy                      x    Selectwoman Janet Chasse 

  x    Selectman Newton Pierce                      Selectman Geno Murray                          PW Foreman Ted Willette 

   x  Town Clerk Roxanne Lizotte                    x    Selectman Josh Brown (VC)                             Police Chief Jeff Pomerleau 

 

Others: Lurline Arco; John Contreni; Paul Percoski, Rene Hersey, John Seddon, Paul Ducey, Marlene Peat, Sarah Whittier, Jim Carr, 

Kristen Sutherland, Grace M. Bardsley, Katie Luce (Purpleville) 

 

6:30P.M. 

 

1. Opening of the Meeting & Declaration of Conflicts of Interest: The Chairman will ask the members of the 

Board of Selectmen to review the meeting agenda and declare any potential conflicts of interest which members 

may have with the items listed.  None Noted. 

 

 

2. Minutes: It was motioned by Janet Chasse and seconded by Newt Pierce to accept minutes of the January 15, 

2020 meeting.  Motion carried 3-0.   

 

 

3.  Additions or Deletions to the Agenda: Added 4a for Grace Bardsley, Program Director for the D.M.O.  

 

 

4.  John Contreni-Report on Main Street America Meeting:  John spoke on a meeting he attended in Skowhegan of 

Building Downtown Networks that Foster Entrepreneurship and Innovation.  He spoke on the different learning 

experiences of businesses and the learning process that each went through.  He also spoke on the Service Providers 

for different businesses.  See attached handout given. 

 

4a. Grace Bardsley: Program Director for D.M.O.:  She spoke on a grant that Jennie Ward (AMC) is working on 

for another new badge the Pinnacle Pursuit. The grant is for $7,000.  The volunteers working on the badge would 

be mainly doing trail clearing.  Grace is asking the Town be the agent to receive the money and to distribute it 

those in need.  Attached is the Pinnacle Pursuit brochure that they would be revamping and ordering with the 

$7,000.  After discussion motion made by Janet to be the agent for the Grant and seconded by Newt. Motion 

carried 3-0. 

 

 

5.  Katie Luce (Purpleville) (Alzheimer’s) Katie is asking the board to support a weeklong event not just a weekend 

this year.  The week being June 26-July 3, 2020, the week just before the 4th of July.  She has a few new events and 

all the events from last year.  Last year her goal was $5,000 and they raised $13,885!!  The most raised in all the 

communities in the State. After the power point presentation motion made by Janet to support the weeklong event 

and seconded by Newt.  Motion carried 3-0.  

 



6. Signatures of the County Tax:  Town Clerk Roxanne Lizotte, presented the County Tax of $467,846.00. 

Motion made by Janet to accept the amount and seconded by Newt.  Motion carried to sign County Tax 3-0. 

 

7.  Dockside Inn & Tavern Liquor License:  Motion made by Janet to accept the  New Liquor License for the 

Dockside Inn & Tavern, seconded by Newt.  Motion carried 3-0. 

 

8. Appointments for Code Enforcement Officer & Plumbing Inspector (Brian Turner):  Town Clerk, Roxanne 

Lizotte presented appoints to board for the new year for the CEO and plumbing inspector.  The appointments are 

made on a yearly basis for the State of Maine.  Motion made by Janet to accept and sign appointments and 

seconded by Newt.  Motion carried 3-0.  

 

 

9.  Managers’ Report:  Cleaning contract for 6 months not a year.  Christine wants a raise so that will be starting  

In July for new budget. 

CES Workshop:  February 13, at 1:00 pm 

 

Town Report, Beth is still working on it.  Dedication will be made to David and Prudy Richards for their many 

years volunteering.  Suggested that Gus Harris be used in the next Town Book. 

 

Testing Camera tonight. 

 

Budget Actuals given out. 

 

Planning Board meeting Monday February 10, 2020 at 4:00 pm.  Main discussion. Marijuana and Residential 

Home Rentals 

 

10. Public Comment:  None 

 

  

11. What’s on your mind? – Opportunity for Selectpersons to share questions, concerns, ideas or                                  

       Suggestions. Informational only.  

Janet:  Snow blower.  Time Line Budget.  Asked to set up a Task force for the County. To look into using them for 

the Police Dept.  Jim Carr spoke and asked that he Board look into Penobscot County as they are doing it now. 
 
Newt: presented to the board again the idea of doing the pledge of allegiance to our flag at the beginning of each 
meeting.  
Barge for 4th of July brought up again and what are we going to do. 
 
Josh: Landfill contract and why Landfill employees not involved. 
Commended John Contreni on trees planted in downtown and sorry that one was torn down this winter.  
 
12.  Other Business:  None. 
 
13. Adjourn:  There being no other business it was motioned by Janet Chasse and seconded by Newt Pierce to 
adjourn at 8:15P.M.  Motion carried 3-0. Next meeting February 19th.   
 
Minutes By: 
 
Roxanne Lizotte 

 

  

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 


